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From: Jesse Steinberg
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Alcohol License Application Granted - Red Rooster Madison LLC
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:18:49 PM

Jim,

I'm writing to request an extension on our alcohol permit for the Red Rooster at 2513 Seiferth 
Road. We haven't yet finished construction. As you can see here, our conditional use 
application took much longer than expected and approval from various agencies was just 
received on 1/6. It'll be at least another two or three months for us to get our renovations 
completed and for all the remaining approvals. If you need more information from us, please 
let me know. And if I should submit this to a different person in the Clerk's Office, please let 
me know. 

thanks very much,
Jesse 

mailto:jesse.steinberg@gmail.com
mailto:JVerbick@cityofmadison.com
https://crystal.cityofmadison.com/WebReports/adapter/XReport.aspx?env=Webaccess&export=true&exporttype=5&reportName=/Webaccess/SitePlanVerificationCombo.rpt&AltID=LNDUSE-2021-00084&Revision%20Number=9999



